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Term 2 
Monday, January 4 — Thursday, April 1, 2021

 

 

Thank you
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
It has been another busy start to the Term and this has meant several le�ers being sent by
both myself and others to in recent days.  However, I did not wish the week to end
without publicly thanking the PTA executive and our parent body for their extraordinary
generosity in delivering gifts to all teaching and academic support staff after the PTC on
Friday 15th January. 
 
A�er a long Term and as we embark on another which is likely to be filled with an addi�onal
challenge both the gi�s themselves and the underlying apprecia�on for the efforts of all BIS
staff that they represented was both �mely and welcome. 
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